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I am writing regrading the Draft s117 Direction, which deals with development near 
Canberra Airport. 

As the Federal Member for Eden-Monaro, I am concerned that the proposal to prevent re-zonings 
around the airport inside the ANEF 20 Contour will limit growth and development 

around Queanbeyan City and Palerang. 

I understand the proposal does not affect existing residential development, which I 
applaud. 

However, we also need to ensure that we promote opportunities for development 
expansion — both residential and commercial. I have been advised by one local developer 
that the proposed restrictions within an ANEF 20 are unique in terms of national standards. 

Thank you for your consideration — I trust you will take these issues into consideration 
before finalising the legislation. 

Yours sincerely 

Mike Kelly AM MP 
Member for Eden-Monaro 

7th May 2013 
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